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Important...
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" Wisdom is earned by living a life steady in grace."

Monday: Read a book that celebrates females for Women's History Month.
Tuesday: Read a funny book that makes your child laugh.
Wednesday: Read a Caldecott Award Book to your child.
Thursday: Read a Coretta Scott King Award Book to your child.
Friday: Read Corey Hates Covid to your child.

Hello J. Cresswell Stuart Family!  I hope you had a wonderful and peaceful Sunday! 
 It is a beautiful day.   

We are moving along nicely as we journey forward toward the end of a school year.  
Thank you to all of our Kindergarten Parents for joining us at the Black History
Winter Concert.  The kindergarten scholars were wonderful as they sang songs,
recited challenging poems, and performed an amazing dance.  A special thank you
to Ms. Fabian, Music Director/Teacher for putting on such a great show!

Parents, we will be celebrating Read Across America on March 2, 2023.  This special
time is set aside to encourage scholars to read, appreciate books, and promote
literacy.  Please consider the following ways you can celebrate Read Across America
at home:

Parents, feel free to speak with your child's teacher if you would like to come in to
read to the class during Read Across America week.  Thank you for your patience as
we work to address issues with congestion in the parking lot.  Please drive safely in
the parking lot and please show the highest level of respect to each other.  We are
trying to get our lot back in order.  Parents, we need your help.  We look forward to
seeing our scholars tomorrow on time and ready to learn!  Great things are
happening at  J. Cresswell Stuart ECDC.   

Dr. Adrian C. Cora-Waters:  Principal

DAILY:  PLEASE  SEND AN
EXTRA SET OF CLOTHING FOR

YOUR SCHOLAR.  



KINDERGARTEN PERMISISSION SLIPS WILL

BE COMING HOME SOON FOR THE K
GRADUATION AT WHS.



PARENT HELP NEEDED AT JCS !!!!!

PARENTS, WE NEED YOUR HELP IN OUR
SCHOOL PARKING LOT.  ARE THERE ANY

PARENTS WHO CAN HELP IN THE MORNING
AND THE AFTERNOON FOR A FEW

MINUTES?  PLEASE SEE DR. CORA-WATERS
IF YOU CAN HELP.  WE DESPERATELY NEED

PARENT VOLUNTEERS TO HELP US KEEP
EVERYONE SAFE AND WELL WHILE

DRIVING IN THE PARKING LOT.  THANK
YOU.  




PICKING UP YOUR SCHOLAR EARLY FROM SCHOOL:
EARLY DISMISSAL ENDS AT 2:30 PM EACH DAY. 

 THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR WONDERFUL
PARENTS WHO HAVE SHOWN FULL COOPERATION.  

WE APPRECIATE YOU VERY MUCH!


